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Earlier this year, Hendrickson Trailer Suspension Systems introduced a new three-way push / pull valve to
replace the one used in AK-147 and AK-148 manual dump kits. At that time, the new valve was described as
identical to the one being replaced. Although the valve functions properly, it has come to our attention that the
new valve plumbing orientation is not identical to the “old” valve.

For the handle operation to remain consistent with the old valve, the exhaust must be plumbed to the port
closest to the handle on the new valve as shown below.
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